
From: Barbara George [bgwem@igc.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 25, 2004 9:38 PM 
To: Brenda Cabral 
Subject: Fwd: WEM comment to BAAQMD re PG&E permit for Hunters Point 
Power Plant 
 
 
TO BAAQMD - PLEASE CONFIRM TO ME BY RETURN EMAIL YOUR RECEIPT EARLIER  
TODAY OF THE EMAIL (COPY BELOW) WITH ATTACHMENTS 
 
THANK YOU 
 
BARBARA GEORGE 
bgwem@igc.org 
 
 
>Date: Tue, 25 May 2004 16:40:58 -0700 
>To: bcabral@baaqmd.gov 
>From: Barbara George <bgwem@igc.org> 
>Subject: WEM comment to BAAQMD re PG&E permit for Hunters Point Power Plant 
>Cc: 
>Bcc: 
>X-Attachments: :Hokmah:20:WEM comment-BAAQMD.pdf: :Hokmah:142685:WEM  
>opening brief.pdf: :Hokmah:143769:WEM reply.pdf: 
> 
>To the BAAQMD: 
> 
>Enclosed please find Women's Energy Matters (WEM) Comment to BAAQMD  
>concerning PG&E's application for renewal of the Major Facility  
>Review/Acid Rain Permit for the Hunters Point Power Plant (HPPP).  
>WEM's Comments and Reply Comments in the Jefferson Martin proceeding  
>at the CPUC are included as attachments. 
> 
>The comments are in Acrobat format. Please let us know if you have  
>difficulty opening the files. 
> 
>*  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  * 
>Barbara George 
>Women's Energy Matters 
>P.O. Box 883723 
>San Francisco CA 94188-3723 
>415-330-9844 (land) 
>510-915-6215 (cell) 
>bgwem@igc.org 
 


